
 
 
November 3, 2015 
 
To: Toronto and East York Community Council 
 
Re: Traffic Calming Speed Humps on Grant Street  
 
Dear Chair & Members, 
 
Residents on Grant Street have expressed concern that cars are frequently driving much too quickly for a 
residential street, as is the case in much of the City. I conducted a survey of residents and found that 89% 
of residents support installing traffic calming speed humps on Grant Street. 
 
Therefore, I request Community Council: 
 

1) Request the Director of Transportation Services for Toronto and East York prepare a report on 
the request for traffic calming speed humps on the entirety of Grant Street. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Councillor Paula Fletcher 
Ward 30, Toronto-Danforth 
 

 


